Friends of Rocheid Path, (FORP)
 Meeting

Minutes of the meeting of The Friends of Rocheid Path, held Monday 23rd July at 20 Inverleith Terrace
Present: Pam Barnes(PB); Josie Inwood(JI);  Ian Cunningham(IC); (RP); Joan Beattie(JB); Ian Hooper(IH); Gus Schwarz(GS); Anna Guest(AG); Pat Bryden(PBR); Rose Pipes(RP); Kath Davies(KD) (LL); Andrew Hajduki(AH)
1. Apologies: Caro Tulloch, Liz Law
2. Minutes of last meeting approved. 
3. Matters arising

Since the last meeting we have had site meeting with the councillors to discuss the plan for the triangle and look at the path generally. Stephen Cuthill (SC) seems to have approved the plan to include the triangle in the area enclosed by railings and has returned a drawing of the changes required. 
John Wharrie(JW) estimates the temporary bridge at Reid Terrace will be removed some time in October.

SC says that they are looking again at storing the demountable flood defences and they may yet end up in the depot. 

There is agreement to remove the old and rusty railings along the river.

Although there are many tasks accepted by CEC no progress is being made and PB will arrange a meeting with Ritchie Fraser (RF) and SC to try to pin them down on when the work will actually take place. Removal of trees, poplar starts,  fallen trees and dead ivy.

The new bin at the East end of the path has not been emptied since it was installed 2 weeks ago and is full to overflowing. GS to contact the CEC to resolve.

4. The Triangle

Another discussion about what fruit trees to plant in the triangle. AG said simple apples would be better than a mix as there was a small area so not many trees would be required.PBR has been in contact with Scottish Orchards, John Hancox, about varieties.
James Grieve, Russet, Discovery and Scrumptious and possible crab apple all suggested as suitable
5. Notice boards & Signage
IC wants to see more interesting contents for notice board. The parks dept have filled it up with generic stuff about birds and trees we should be using it to inform passersby of progress.
JI has arranged with North Edinburgh, Stephen Cuthill, for a brown sign at the end of Inverleith Terrace Lane, indicating that Rocheid Path and Water of Leith Walkway can be accessed from there.
AH was keen to see an improvement of signage generally, perhaps upgrading to the cast iron type signposts used elsewhere on WofLW. AG wondered if a sign was required to indicate that the Rocheid Path is a footpath and not a cycle path. 



6.Long Term Plan
We discussed the possibility of getting a team of volunteers together to help with some of the work required. IH stressed the importance of managing this task properly. We can’t just expect people to turn up and get going. 
Clearing debris, fallen branches, brambles etc could be done, the rubbish piled up ready for the council to come in and chip it.  Clearing of nettles, wild garlic, Himalayan balsam could be tackled.

IH will draw up a mini plan of tasks for each area. Some of these tasks will be suitable for volunteer task force, some will need CEC . He will liaise with SC and have the support of JI. The notice board could advertise the volunteers day as well as the mailing list. IC was confident that people would turn out to help.

AG would like to see the planting of wildflowers throughout the path, similar to the wildflower initiative already taken up in Inverleith Park and Victoria Park, and would suggest this to David Jamieson
7 .Date of next meeting               tba
